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Welcome Back! 
 
We hope everyone had a joyful and relaxing 
Christmas and holiday! We are excited to see what 
2021 holds for all of us! 
 
As we shared with students prior to the break, we 
have provided lessons, activities and assignments 
for them to work on at their own pace in their 
D2L course. We are pleased to be back and 
supporting remote learning for our students. We 
will be online for synchronous learning 
throughout the school day on Wednesday 
morning beginning at 8:45 with a whole group 
meeting.  To connect to this meeting please click 
on the image of Mrs. Armstrong’s face at the top 
of your D2L page.    
 
Although we are working hard to ensure that 
effective and productive instruction is available to 
your children online, at this point, we are still 
looking forward to having our students back in 
the classroom on Monday, January 11, learning 
together with us. 
 
We Are Here to Help 
Taking care of our own and one another’s mental 
health is very important and, as always, we ask 
families to reach out if we can be of help. We are 
all here for you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Concert 
 
Wow!! What amazing performances by our 
students!!  We are all so proud of each of them 
for performing and demonstrating their variety of 
talents and skills in such unique ways this year!    
If you have not yet had a chance to watch the 
concert please do so using the following link: 

https://youtu.be/T9Oz_62VeNg 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FT9Oz_62VeNg&data=04%7C01%7Cmcenery%40alcdsb.on.ca%7C70f052dd26184ea36cc508d8a36fb650%7C04e36a796c9a424eaef567a4321604c1%7C1%7C0%7C637439047487316428%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=R%2FPnPoCCRFtkxag8EXc3lrz6j%2FHPNjQAuEaQXiNLnlc%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all of the students and staff who 
helped make this production come together and 
again to our students for persevering through 
these times and keeping our Christmas Concert 
tradition going despite the challenges presented 
by COVID-19! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Scentsy Fundraiser 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported the School 
Council fundraiser in November and December! 
We raised $214.05 for our school! Thank you so 
much to Corina Florent for donating the proceeds 
from her sales to St. Martin of Tours! We greatly 
appreciate everyone’s efforts! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


